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Hendra Virus Report (2011)

This investigation reviewed agency responses to Hendra virus

incidents that occurred between January 2006 and December

2009. The investigation found that the responses examined

were inadequate and made recommendations to help agencies

respond more effectively to Hendra virus incidents and other

biosecurity threats in the future. The report was tabled on 3

November 2011.
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